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2 MEMBERSHIP OF LICENSING COMMITTEE - RESIGNATION OF COUNCILLOR BLACK 
(AN183-2015) 

 
It is reported that Councillor Jimmy Black has tendered his resignation as a member of the Licensing 
Committee with effect from 2nd October, 2015 and his replacement will be Depute Lord Provost 
Christina Roberts.  In terms of Standing Order No 45(2) this change will have effect from the next 
meeting of the Licensing Committee.  Councillor Black will remain as a Trained Substitute. 
 


